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TOWN CLERK’S REPORT  

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 01/25                       10 FEBRUARY 2025 

The purpose of this Report is to record developments since the last meeting not requiring an Agenda item 
at this meeting. 

NO. DETAIL 

1)  VENTNOR TOWN COUNCIL NEWSLETTER  

The Ventnor Town Council Newsletter was published in January 2025 and is available in digital 
format on Ventnor Town Council's website as well as in hard copy. The Newsletter contains 
updates in recent events as well as future plans. A copy of the Newsletter is attached for 
reference.  

2) ; COMMUNITY ORCHARD, STEEPHILL DOWN ROAD  
 
The Community Orchard at Steephill Down Road has progressed. St Francis Catholic and 
Church of England Primary Academy were involved in planting the trees. A tree planting 
event was held for the public on Saturday 1st February. A new information board will also 
be placed at the site.  

  

 
 


